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Response to Comment Set 22 
Letter from Annette Ohuche, Onuora Ononye, Anuli Ononye, and Ezugo Ononye dated April 6, 

2004 

 

22-1 Thank you for providing your comments. Please refer to General Response GR-3 regarding 
undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various 
route options considered by the CPUC. 

22-2 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF, and General Response GR-2 regarding 
property values. 

22-3 Thank you for this information. The CPUC requires the applicant to send notices to property 
owners adjacent to the project site – in this case, adjacent to the transmission corridor and 
proposed substation site. The addresses were obtained according to CPUC procedure. Please see 
General Response GR-5, Public Notification. 

22-4 Thank you for expressing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding 
undergrounding and General Response GR-4 regarding aesthetic impacts of the proposed project, 
as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC. The 
CPUC appreciates the community’s concern for aesthetics and will consider this concern in 
rendering a decision on the proposed project. 
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